
FROM THE TATURA BULLETIN

Although the Business and Professional Women’s (BPW) Tatura club folded several years ago there is still a 
strong bond between past members.  This was evident when 25 ex members got together at the Junction Hotel 
in Toolamba for lunch at their 6 monthly catch up. Several women came from quite a distance to catch up with 
friends including some from Melbourne and Warragul which just goes to show how strong the bonds between 
the women remain. We sat down to an excellent meal and chatted well into the afternoon. It was interesting 
to catch up on was going on in each other’s lives, the good and the not so good. Thanks go to Carol Ryan who 
organises the regular get together. The next one will be in at the same venue in March/April 2018. Any ex 
members who have not been on Carol’s mailing list should feel free to contact her.

The Junction Hotel in Toolamba is a great central location and we were looked after very well.  The hotel is 
owned and managed by Rowan and Deb Block. Rowan has been breeding lambs for some time and wanted 
somewhere to showcase his produce and the menu at the hotel does just that. We dined on roast lamb, rack of 
lamb, shanks and lamb Korma – but don’t worry, for those who aren’t partial to lamb there are plenty of other 
options.

The Junction Hotel is open for lunch Thursday to Sunday and has a full menu available for dinner on Friday 
and Saturday nights.  Wednesday is special parma night and Thursday night is showcasing many new lamb 
dishes. The Hotel also has available several smaller rooms for meetings or private dinners. These rooms seat 
between 8-15 people.


